
 

 

 

 

Dear Community, 

The 2013-2014 school year has been an extraordinary year.  Our students, our district, and our schools 
have accomplished so much.  I am extremely proud of the progress we have made in many areas this 
past year and am grateful for the support from our parents and the community. Please take a few 
moments to reflect on just a few of the amazing things we have achieved together.    

Some of our school sites' accomplishments include: 

• Five of our elementary schools, Donlon, Hearst, Mohr, Vintage Hills and Walnut Grove, were 
named 2014 Distinguished Schools by the California Department of Education.  
 

• Our two comprehensive high schools, Amador Valley High School and Foothill High School, were 
listed as U.S. News & World Report’s 2014 Best High Schools in the Nation and Top 100 in the 
State.  
 

• Amador High School came in second place in the Nation in the We the People Civics Competition 
for the second consecutive year. 
 

• Foothill High School’s We the People Competition Civics Team came in second in the State.  
 

• Foothill High School’s Project Lead the Way Biomedical Science Academy completed its first 
successful year with over one hundred forty students participating.  
 

• Amador Valley High School’s Project Lead the Way Engineering Program completed its second 
successful year and was the host to the Chevron Project Lead the Way Challenge.  
 

• Harvest Park and Pleasanton Middle School will be joined by Hart Middle School in offering 
Project Lead the Way Pathway to Technology.  
 

• Valley View Elementary School offered School Smarts to empower parents and guardians in 
Spanish and English.  
 

• Our high schools and middle schools continue to have award-winning jazz, choir, marching band, 
orchestra, art and drama programs. 
 

• Our strong sports programs continue to produce high caliber athletic teams and athletes 
competing successfully throughout the State and nationally. 

This year, our district also: 

• Implemented the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF), the state's new funding system for 
public schools.  
 

• Developed a robust Local Control Accountability Plan with the help of our newly selected advisory 
group, the Local Control Accountability Committee comprised of parents, staff and students. 
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